
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
It is cold and allergy season! As the weather is getting warmer, allergies are on the rise and 
colds are popping up all around the district. Encourage your child to wash their hands and 
sneeze into their elbow. Drink plenty of water and don’t share items. We are nearing the end 
of the year and all the fun activities that come with it. We don’t want anyone to miss out! 
 
In Lundy news, the last round of Self-manager applications are handed out on Monday!  Be 
sure to talk to your child about their application.  
 
Friday, April 19, is our next six-week celebration for those that have earned it.  We will be 
headed to Willamalane to play some basketball, pickleball, volleyball, do some 
roller skating, and enjoy their activities room!   
 
In Lowell Jr/Sr High news, 7th and 8th graders started English Language Arts state testing this 
past week. 11th grade will start their testing next week.  
 
Team pictures for all high school and junior high sports are on Monday, April 15. Please make 
sure your child brings their uniform to practice that day. Keep an eye out for an email from 
TWA Photography with more information. 
 
Congratulations to Coach Yarbrough on being named OACA 2A Football Coach of the 
Year! 
 
Check out the opportunity for arts and technology summer camps for kids 9-17 years old. 
There are scholarships for low-income families. See the flyer on Facebook for more 
information. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
 
 
 


